
FC103. CONTRACT STANDING ORDERS

There  was  submitted  joint  Report  (circulated)  dated  29  February  2012  by  the  Chief
Governance Officer and the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood Services (a)
setting out the background to a revision of Council’s Contract Standing Orders and a
consequential revision to Regulation 13 of the Financial Regulations, and (b)
presenting revised Contract Standing Orders for approval.

AGREED:-

(1) the revised Contract Standing Orders as set out in the Report, and

(2) the revised Regulation 13 of Financial Regulations.

NOTED:-

(1) that the Procurement Board will issue new Corporate Procurement Procedures
and amend these as required to keep them in line with best procurement
practice, with the Procedures, and any significant changes, being reported to
Council for noting, and

(2) that training will be provided to relevant officers on the revised Contract
Standing Orders and Financial Regulations.


